PROGRAM REPORT

Program name: ARTIST-IN-RESIDENCY

Highlights for the upcoming month:  Jeff suggested that we try to move forward on an Artist-in-Residency project for the 2008-2009 school year, possibly in conjunction with the CH Public Library 50th Anniversary. 

Following Jeff’s initial conversation with Library Director Kathy Thompson, Steve Wright has contacted Ephesus Elementary, one of the schools that had previously expressed interest in the program, to see if they would still like to host a project. 

He has also drafted a preliminary RFP for a book-themed project proposal.

Date of last program committee: Jeff, Steve, and Pam met informally to discuss

The Artist-in-Residency program on July 21st.

Summary of outcomes and recommendations: see above

Budget implications, if any: none
Actions required of the full Commission: committee assignments

Submitted by: Pamela Pease

Date: 8.11.08

